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7th February 2025                               

Dear Nursery Families, 

 

We are excited to announce that a Mobile Farm will be visiting our Nursery on Wednesday 

7th May 2025. 

This is a wonderful opportunity for the children to get up close with a variety of farm 

animals, learn about their care and habits, and engage in hands-on activities that support 

their learning and development. 

To help cover the costs of this experience, we are requesting a voluntary contribution of 

£6.25 per person. The contribution will help ensure we can bring this special event to our 

school. 

Please make your payment in ParentPay as soon as possible. 

If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to contact myself or a member of the EY 

team. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Kind regards, 

 

 

 

Becks Parker 

Early Years Lead 

Nursery Teacher 

 


